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Care, Collaboration, Challenge 

Thursday 28tt September 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are the School Council and we are writing to ask for your help. As you 

know during autumn term we like to do something to help our local 

community for the Harvest Festival. This year we have chosen to donate to 

Harbour Place - a Grimsby charity which gives people without a home a place 

to stay, rest and eat. 

We would appreciate it if your child could bring a small contribution of food 

and this year we are also asking for toiletries that we can donate to Harbour 

Place. These contributions can include tins or packets (like cereals, pasta, rice, 

snacks) or essential toiletries (like soap, shampoo, toothpaste, shower gel). 

Please could all donations be brought to school by Thursday 5th October? 

Yours sincerely, 

Toby and Ada, on behalf of the School Council 
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